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Welcome to the latest news update from SPTC. Sincere thanks to members who have listened to our plea for responses to our member survey - they've been coming in thick and fast and we're delighted. It's going to take us some time to analyse the feedback but be assured of two things: you will hear the results and we will do our level best to respond to what you tell us!
We're also in the process of analysing the results of our IT in Education survey - thanks to all who participated and we'll be publishing the results very soon.

National Qualifications - Members' Views
Our most recent Parents Voice survey was sent out to ask your views on the current debate around the introduction of the new qualifications. Remember our survey is very small (just 93 people responded) and is designed simply to give SPTC a snapshot of what our members think. The main points to come out are:
- 72% of respondents are concerned about the confusion caused by one local authority's decision to delay the new qualifications: just 15% would like their local authority to do the same
- 63% want the Nationals to be introduced as planned in 2014
Thanks to all who took part in the survey - your answers and comments have helped inform SPTC's position on this issue.

Curriculum for Excellence: latest info for parents
Check out the government's latest information for parents on Curriculum for Excellence - a range of films showing the new curriculum in practice is on the Engage for Education website. Click here for more.

9/11 Film and Essay Competition: Win a Trip to New York
Here's news of a great competition for 14-16 year olds, with the opportunity to win a trip to New York. The film and essay competion is run by the 9/11 Education Programme and information can be found here.

Spread the Word - the Doran Review
Please tell your parents who have children with significant disabilities about the Doran Review. The review is looking for views on how Scottish schools can provide the best possible education for children who have learning and physical disabilities, making education hard to access. Consultation events are planned around Scotland and information on the review is available here.
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Outdoor Ed Latest
Grounds for Learning has developed a wealth of resources for parents who are keen to support their schools to develop outdoor education and play opportunities.
GfL has loads of resources on its website, including case studies and films: visit for great ideas and to learn how GfL can help you!     
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Stonewall School Champions
Stonewall provides tailored support and guidance to primary and secondary schools in challenging homophobic bullying and celebrating difference through its School Champions programme. Find out more here. The website also includes useful info and resources for young people and parents.
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Access Courses - all change
SQA has just announced that the Access courses (1, 2 and 3) are to be called National 1, 2 and 3 from April 2012. SQA asked SPTC and other organisations what we thought: we said it is more sensible and fair that all our qualifications have the same namestyle. More information on this change is available here. Remember the SQA website also has a parent's area which has lots of information about the new qualifications.



